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2018-0005-INVI-P – Government Ethics: Not Substantiated 

The Office of Inspector General (OIG) initiated an investigation based on information received 

from an Architect of the Capitol (AOC) senior rated (SR) manager. The SR received information 

alleging that a subordinate AOC manager misused their position and granted overtime to a 

subordinate as compensation for doing repairs on their personal residence.  

The investigation did not substantiate that the AOC manager used their position to coerce 

personal services, favors, or solicit a subordinate employee to perform work at their personal 

residence. The investigation found no evidence to corroborate the allegations and further 

investigation determined that AOC policy was not violated by either the AOC manager or the 

subordinate. This investigation is closed. 


